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16 November 1959 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD 

ADDRESS REPLY TO 

Commander 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 
630 Sansome Street 
San Francisco 26, California 

Mr. Murl M. Fritschle 
City Manager 
City of Pacific Grove, California 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for advising this office of your plans, and status of the work 
on the golf course addition at Pt. Pinos Light Station. We hope the lawn 
around the quarters will be in place by 1 December 1959. 

There is no objection to the relocation of the present boundary fence 
10 feet west of its present alignment along Asilomar Avenue. It is re-
quested that any property monuments be carefully referenced and marked. 
It should also be understood that this relocation will be done under 
the terms of the present permit to insure "Restoration" to present con-
ditions if this ever becomes necessary. 

Your cooperation is appreciated. 

Very truly yours, 

R. S. FEOLA 
Captain, United States Coast Guard 
Chief, Civil Engineering Section 
By direction of the District Commander 

Copy to: Contracting Officer 
Legal Officer 
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